
View our Twitter for the 
latest updates and news: 

Twitter 

Social Media: Twitter 

Tuesday 10th December 

Nursery Nativity 10:15am 
and 2:15pm 

Thursday 12th December 

Class 3 Nativity 2:30pm 

Friday 13th December 

Class 8 Assembly 

Friday 13th December 

Christmas Fete 3:45-5pm 

Monday 16th Assembly 

Class 4 Nativity 2:30pm 

Tuesday 17th December 

Christmas Lunch & Jumper 
Day 

Tuesday 17th December 

PTA Christmas Film 
Afternoon 

Wednesday 18th 
December 

Class 5 Nativity 2:30pm 

Friday 20th December 

Last day of term 

Monday 6th January  

Teacher Training Day 

Dates for your diary 

 

C6 James 

C7 Macy 

C8 Reid 

C9 Muhammed 

C10 Kaval 

C11 Elena 

C13 Charanjit 

C14 Annabel & Rohan 

SOAR Superstars 

Exciting learning from this week 

A message from our Deputy Headteachers: Mrs Jacoby & Mrs Brown 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 
There was much excitement in school this week as we have put up our Christmas 
decorations - Christmas preparations are well and truly underway! It has been lovely 
to take a sneak peak at Nativity rehearsals, with the children so excited about 
performing their songs - it's the Nursery Nativity next week and the parents are in 
for a real treat. 
It has also been lovely to see wonderful learning in English this week, as we have 
visited children in classrooms and talked to them about their progress. Children 
across the school are demonstrating the Manor Park SOAR qualities in abundance 
and we couldn't be prouder. 
Our PCSOs have been visiting our Year 5 & 6 children this week and they have 
talked to the children about the opportunity to become Junior PCSOs, learning 
about the legal system, crime scenes and following the law. They will also have the 
opportunity to learn about traffic law, assisting PCSOs in looking at safe and legal 
parking outside our school. Children will be able to apply for the Junior PCSO 
position in the coming weeks. It was great to see PCSO Matt Chater this morning on 
Gate 1, supporting and advising parents on whether children need to have a car seat 
depending on their height. He used a child safety seat 
bridge, which the children enjoyed testing out.  
Thank you to C23 for an amazing assembly on World War 
2 with fabulous singing - children, staff and parents 
thoroughly enjoyed it! We look forward to seeing Class 
8's assembly next Friday.  
Just a reminder that the Christmas Fair is being held in 
school next Friday by the PTA - please come along to see 
our choir and join in with the Christmas fun! 
 
Mrs Jacoby & Mrs Brown 

Soar to Success - Self-Sufficient, Original, Attitude, Resilient 

 

During Maths this week, Year 1 went on a shape hunt 
around school!  

 

 Year 4 has had a fantastic 
time playing the glockenspiel 
in music lessons this week! 
They enjoyed exploring the 
sounds and rhythms, working 
together to create beautiful 
music. It's been a fun and  
engaging experience for   
everyone!   

Year 2 have started our 
D&T food project by 
learning about balanced 
diets, food groups and 
how to chop, grate and 
cut different food. We 
can’t wait to create our 
healthy wraps next 
week!  

Evidence must be provided for all appointments during school hours. This can be in the form 
of a letter, GP stamp on a compliment slip, an appointment card or SMS message. This will 
need to be presented at the main school office, or a copy emailed to the attendance team at 
attendance@manorpark.coventry.sch.uk before or after your child’s appointment. Please 
schedule appointments out of school hours whenever possible. 

Reminder 

https://twitter.com/mppscoventry?lang=en
https://twitter.com/mppscoventry?lang=en

